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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Children will be enjoying their annual Christmas dinner in school on Wednesday, 8th 
December. 
 
To help with the festivities, children and staff are invited to come into school wearing a 
Christmas jumper or a ‘festive/sparkly’ top.  
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing their normal school uniform and is only 
wearing a festive jumper instead of their normal school jumper.  
 
If your child has their allocated PE day, please send them in wearing a festive jumper instead 
of their PE hoodie.  
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach            
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 


